Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Biffa complaints
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Under Freedom of Information Act please can you provide information how many complaints about Biffa has LCC received this year and in 2022. 

Answer:
Biffa Leicester Limited is contracted by Leicester City Council to manage the city’s household waste collection and disposal.  Biffa Leicester Limited will be provided with all reports of problems with their service for them to attempt to resolve in the first instance.  If Biffa Leicester Limited has not resolved the service issue, residents can raise a formal complaint to the Council about their service. 

The number of formal complaints relating to Biffa Leicester’s service are:

1st January – 31st December 2022
5

1st January – 15th September 2023
1

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
